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If you have not been conducting any type of parent feedback surveys after your
parent engagement events, please be sure that you do this for your remaining
events! You could also send out a parent survey regarding the events you have
had thus far this year asking for feedback. This is needed documentation when
we are audited.

Don’t forget to submit any Request to Use Federal Funds forms for events that you
have planned for after March 24th!  We will only be reimbursing for food.  All materials
must be ordered prior to the March 24th purchasing deadline.  If you do not have prior
approval for food expenses, you will NOT be reimbursed! We cannot make exceptions
to this deadline.

Don’t forget to post the flyers for our District Title I Event on your school website and
on your social media sites.  Also, please share these with your teachers and ask them to
send them out to families via dojo or other classroom messaging systems. Here is the
link to the flyers. 

Please be sure to sign-up for our district event.  Please remember that the expectation
is that every school has at least one representative.  Thank you to those schools that
have already signed up!!!  Here is the link if you have not signed up!

NCDPI had released lots of new guidance and requirements regarding parent
engagement.  This will be shared with principals soon.  Please note that one of the new
revisions is related to School-Parent Compacts.  We can still keep our school
brochures as our compacts; however, they will need to be revised to ensure they have
all the required components or you can return to the traditional form of the compact. I
will attach a copy of the checklist to this week’s Fed Focus email for your reference.

Thank you for everything that you do! I hope that
each of you will have a wonderful, restful, relaxing,
and enjoyable Spring Break!!

https://drive.google.com/file/d/11mXsqbeaQlwwQftr6aHa0GHaKr3-zsjH/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/107LI6Ybhgn9XMzRN4MHlFny_IewEQ_dxy9IiuHGQ9B0/edit?usp=sharing

